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Retirement receptions are planned for three long-time SWOSU administrators, and the public is invited to the receptions.

Dr. Patsy Parker, acting vice president of student services and associate dean/professor in the Everett Dobson School of Business and
Technology, is retiring after 23 years; Todd Boyd, director of enrollment management, is finishing after 35 years; and Brian Adler, vice president
of public relations & marketing, is retiring after 36 years at SWOSU.

Receptions are planned at the following times:

Parker—Friday, April 15, 1-3 p.m. in Room 117 of the Thomas P. Stafford Center
Boyd—Tuesday, April 26, 3-4:30 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom
Adler—Wednesday, May 4, 3-4:30 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom

Todd Boyd

Brian Adler
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